
 

 

 

Bulletin Highlights 
 

 

Nineteenth Sunday of Ordinary Time – Year B  
12th Aug 2018 

 

              Upcoming Cursillo Weekend 

Cursillo 3 day Weekend. September 13th to 16th at Hartzer Park, Bowral. This is a 

wonderful experience aimed at developing your relationship with God, and allowing 

you to really know just how much you are loved by Him. The informal weekend is a 

journey of sharing our faith through friendship. Single rooms and home cooked 

meals add to a memorable experience. Men and Women's weekend run 

concurrently. For more information, please contact Ken on 0417-244 059 or 

Geraldine on 0421-329 365. 

 

 

The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

 

This coming Wednesday 15 August is the Feast of the 

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary.  As this is a holy 

day of obligation, parishioners are encouraged to 

celebrate Mass as a parish for this important feast at one 

of the following: Camden: Vigil on Tuesday 14 August at 

7.00pm or 9.15am Wednesday morning Mass or Narellan 

Vale: St Clare’s school at 9.15am Mass Wednesday 

morning.  

 

 

Mass in French 

Mass in French is celebrated at St John's Parish, Campbelltown, every second Sunday of the 

month; at 6:00pm. The celebrant is Fr Jan Chrzczonowicz (mob.: 0412 786 245). 

 



 

                                                              Plenary Council 2020 

Listen to what the spirit is saying.  

Pope Francis has approved the Australian Bishops’ decision to hold a Plenary Council in Australia in 2020 and 2021. It 

is a significant moment for the Church in Australia to make decisions about the future. To prepare the agenda for the 

Plenary Council, all of God’s people are invited to reflect on the question: “What do you think God is asking of us in 

Australia at this time?” Find out more about the Plenary Council 2020 at the new website, now online: 

www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au. 

 

 

Child Protection Conference 

On Friday 31 August and Saturday 1 September at Campbelltown Catholic Club, the Dioceses of Wollongong and 

Parramatta are co-hosting two days of presentations by Father Hans Zollner who is regarded as one of the leading 

ecclesiastical experts in the field of the safeguarding of minors. Those who have already been invited to attend the 

Friday event include clergy, religious Catholic Church personnel. Parishioners who may be interested in attending 

either the Friday or Saturday can ring the Bishop’s Office in Wollongong on 4222 2411. The parish will provide 

substantial assistance with any fees for the conference. 

 

www.plenarycouncil.catholic.org.au

